
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
 

WATER DATA MANAGEMENT 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water 
Board) Office of Information management and Analysis (OIMA) will hold a public workshop to 
discuss new and exciting trends in water data management.  The workshop will also kickoff 
formation of the Data Management Innovation Team.  The public workshop will be held on: 
 

Tuesday, March 26, 2019 – 1:30 p.m. 
Joe Serna Jr.–CalEPA Headquarters Building 

Training Room 5 
1001 I Street, Fifth Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

 
PROCEDURAL MATTERS 
The workshop is an opportunity for interested persons to provide oral comments to the State 
Water Board staff on water data management trends and innovation. 
 
PARKING AND ACCESSIBILITY  
For directions to the Joe Serna, Jr. (CalEPA) Building and public parking information, please 
refer to the map on the State Water Board Web site: https://calepa.ca.gov/headquarters-
sacramento/location/.  The CalEPA Building is accessible to persons with disabilities.  
Individuals requiring special accommodations are requested to call (916) 341-5261 at least  
5 working days prior to the meeting.  TDD users may contact the California Relay Service at 

(800) 735-2929 or voice line at (800) 735-2922.  A video broadcast of the meeting will be 
available via the internet and can be accessed at: https://video.calepa.ca.gov/. 
 
All visitors to the CalEPA Building are required to sign in and obtain a badge at the Visitor 
Services Center located just inside the main entrance (10th Street entrance).  Valid picture 
identification may be required.  Please allow up to 15 minutes for receiving security clearance. 
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
Please direct any questions about this notice to Greg Gearheart, Deputy Director of OIMA at 
(916) 341-5892 or Greg.Gearheart@waterboards.ca.gov. 

https://video.calepa.ca.gov/
mailto:Greg.Gearheart@waterboards.ca.gov

